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 Michael Mahoney INT2016/1322/P 22/05/2016  16:28:05 I note with concern the application to install "movable planters" on the roofs of 52 and 54 Parliament 

Hill. The proposal is effectively the building of a wall that will block views of London from many 

neighbouring properties. Additionally, one should infer from the nature of this application that the 

reason for this form of privacy screen is to use the rooftop for parties and entertaining. This will create 

noise in the area and will affect our quiet and peaceful enjoyment of Parliament Hill.

This seems to be an attempt to replace the illegally installed glass railings that were ordered removed 

by Council.

These planters along with the plants that they will contain will eliminate our views over London, a 

privilege we pay dearly for and from which we derive much enjoyment.  I strongly urge Council to 

refuse the application on the grounds that it will obstruct views, create noise and be otherwise 

disruptive to a peaceful and quiet community.
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